
Faculty Receive EMKE Grant to Develop Hindi Language Textbook
and Course

St. Paul, Minn. - Macalester College professors James Laine and Arjun Guneratne will collaborate with
University of Minnesota professor Sungok Hong on a project to make Hindi language instruction available to
students at colleges that do not offer it.

The project, called Sharing the Bounty: Increasing Access to Language Learning through Language Sharing
and Faculty Collaboration, is funded by a $42,448 grant from the Enhancing the Midwest Knowledge
Ecosystem (EMKE) program.

Read more (http://www.acm.edu/features/news/624):

Macalester College, founded in 1874, is a national liberal arts college with a full-time enrollment of 2,138
students. Macalester is nationally recognized for its long-standing commitment to academic excellence,
internationalism, multiculturalism, and civic engagement. Learn more at macalester.edu
(http://www.macalester.edu/).
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